
MAIDSTONE BOROUGH COUNCIL
Notice is hereby given, pursuant to Section 123 of the Local 
Government Act 1972 that the Maidstone Borough Council 
proposes to dispose of the freehold interest in approximately 
32 sq. metres (38 sq. yards) of land at White Horse Lane, 
Otham.
Further details of this disposal may be obtained from the 
office of the Head of Finances and Resources, Maidstone 
Borough Council, Maidstone House, King Street, Maidstone, 
Kent, ME15 6JQ, where the plan may be inspected during 
normal office hours.
Objections to this proposal should be sent in writing to the 
Head of Finances and Resources at the above address, not 
later than 14th August 2015.

Paul Riley 
Head of Finances and Resources 
Dated 3rd July 2015


